
Important Notice: Holiday Season Price 

Increase 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As we approach the holiday season, we would like to inform you that effective [Insert Date], 

our prices will be increasing due to rising costs and increased demand during this festive time. 

We remain committed to providing you with the best products and services, and this adjustment 

will help us continue to maintain the quality you expect from us. 

We appreciate your understanding and support. Thank you for being a loyal customer. If you 

have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Wishing you a joyful holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 


